FIRC Meeting Minutes
Meeting Date:  Sunday April 18, 2010
Place:  Plantation Valley Equestrian Center

            Middletown, MD 21769

Directors Present: Suzie McGraw, Marcia Newman, Maureen Henry, Jim Henry, and Sam Castleman.

Directors Not Present:  Sverrir Bjartmarz and Sali Peterson
Treasurer’s Report:  A quick accounting of the checking account balance was 2,500.00.  The Treasurer did not have any records present at the meeting to give an exact amount.  The President asked that any party expenses occurred be submitted to the Treasurer.  The President wants to send an announcement to all members who have not paid their dues.  Marcia Newman said she would help send the announcements.

Old Business:  


The President thanked Sam Castleman for providing the facilities for the FIRC 2010 Kick-Off Party and web site launch.


Tony Colicchio is looking into liability insurance for the club.  He was not present at this meeting, but will report the next scheduled meeting.
New Business:


The Katrin Sheehan May clinic is still scheduled for May 8th and 9th.  Seven riders have signed up as of now and a few others could be auditing.


Moving forward on the June show was seconded by Maureen Henry.  Information will be posted on the FIRC web site where members can give feedback on having a show in June.  Suzie McGraw will contact a possible judge.  If the June show has enough popularity it will be held at Stoney Lick Farm on June 26th or 27th.


Marcia Newman will host a June trail ride at the Arboretum.  The trail ride will be held the weekend of June 5-6 or 12-13.

 
The next board meeting time and place was not scheduled.    
